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Train operator GWR has raised over £2,000 for the Albert Kennedy Trust (akt), through the sale of rainbow
lanyards.

A bumper cheque for £2,514.87 was presented to the Albert Kennedy Trust (akt) after staff made
donations to wear GWR Pride lanyards, in place of their iconic green ones.

The charity will use the donation to continue its support for young LGBTQ+ people in the UK experiencing
homelessness or living in hostile environments.

GWR Engineering Director Simon Green and Business Assurance Director Joe Graham were joined at
London Paddington by GWR staff and akt’s London Services Manager Leigh Fontaine.

Also present was GWR special #trainbow Intercity Express Train, celebrating the summer of Pride events
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which have been held across the West of England and South Wales.

Joe Graham said: “Once again our staff have shown their support for the LGBTQ+ community across the
GWR network and we’re delighted to have made this donation to such a deserving charity as the akt.”

The Albert Kennedy Trust’s Director of Services Lucy Bowyer said the money would be used to support
young LGBTQ+ people to find safe homes, employment, education or training.

Lucy said: “We celebrate our 30th anniversary this year and rely on donations like this to help support
thousands of young LGBTQ+ people to improve their life outcomes. We would like to thank everyone at
GWR for helping to celebrate diversity and helping to support the work of the akt.”


